
2017 Adopt-A-Family Impact Report

During December 2017, the Boys & Girls Clubs of Monterey County (BGCMC) carried out the 
Adopt-A-Family program for members and their families who may have not had the resources  

to provide a holiday for their children. We are grateful for the  
support of those who made this program possible!

2017 Adopt-A-Family at a glance

This holiday season was made memorable for 86 sponsored families and 220 sponsored youth - with 
a total estimated “in-kind” gift value of $44,000.

We are grateful for our corporate, individual, family, and community partner sponsors. Our 16 toy 
drive partners collected 64 toy boxes (with an estmated $9,600 in toys). 

90 BGCMC staff and corporate volunteers dedicated their time to wrap gifts and help with the holiday 
celebrations.

Carl’s Jr. donated 150 gift cards and 200 coupons to our families and sponsors.

Holiday celebrations for our members and adopted families were a blast! A special meal was served 
by volunteers, our BGCMC youth choir sang holiday songs for all those in attendance, and there was 
a special visit from Santa, who gave a gift to every child.
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Boys & Girls Clubs of Monterey County would like to thank the following sponsors
for their generous support of the Adopt-A-Family program
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